
Subject: Re: OLS2008 "namespaces status update" report
Posted by Balbir Singh on Wed, 16 Jan 2008 09:38:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

* Pavel Emelyanov <xemul@openvz.org> [2008-01-16 11:35:11]:

> Hi, guys.
> 
> We're coming up to the deadline of proposals submissions for
> OLS2008 and I noticed, that we didn't decide whether we're
> going to make some summary report about the namespaces/cgroups
> development status.
> 
> I think it worth making this one.
> 
> Besides, we can send a request for a mini-summit.
> 
> Thanks,
> Pavel

Hi, Pavel,

Sounds like a good idea to me.

-- 
	Warm Regards,
	Balbir Singh
	Linux Technology Center
	IBM, ISTL
_______________________________________________
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